
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=67497 

Hot Air Balloon Festival returns to Falls City 
(KLZA)-- For the first time in more than two decades the Falls City  Chamber of
 Commerce is hosting a hot air balloon show.

The events on Saturday will take place at Brenner Field on the northeast edge of
Falls City.  The balloon launch is scheduled for 7:00 P.M. with a balloon glow
scheduled to take place at dark.

In addition, there will be five food trucks, a beer and wine garden and a Kid Zone
with inflatables,  face painting and balloon artists. 

There is a $10 admission for adults,  for kids 12 – 18 the cost is $5 and for those
12 and under there is no charge. The kids activities at the airport are free.  
 
One of the highlights of the event is the balloon glow at dark.  

If you are attending the event on Saturday you can park at the airport or you can
park at Falls City High School at 1400 Fulton Street and take a shuttle to Brenner
Field. The shuttle will run  from 5 – 6:00 P.M. and then drop you back at the high
school between 9:30 and 10:00 P.M. 

Sunday morning the balloons are scheduled to lift off at 7:00 A.M.  There will be
a fly-in breakfast. The Falls City Area Jaycees will serve pancakes and sausage
for a free will offering.  
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